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OCPS

Let the OCPS School Board know what you wish
for this holiday season. Give to your AR to bring

to the CTA office at the December 11 AR meeting
and we will deliver them to the Board.

    1.Something you wish for your students 
         (for example, for all classrooms to have a full time certified teacher)

    2.Something you wish for your family
         (for example, that you only have to work one job so you can spend more time with your family)

    3.Something you wish for yourself
         (for example, for you to feel respected by your district, school board, and administration)

Print this page to give to your AR or send your list as an email to orangecta@gmail.com
and we will print and deliver them to the Board without names attached.

This is a difficult holiday season. It is harder every year to live on my salary. I’m
frustrated the OCPS salary proposal has strings attached to the massive average
insurance cost increase of 64% when the national average increase is 7%. I
really hope this holiday season you will find it in your heart to do the right thing
and ensure our teachers can afford insurance for themselves and their families.


